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CLOSING SOCIAL

Since this will be the last time we will be able to meet together until
next September, we thought it would be fun to have a pot luck dinner
and music sharing time at Lee.Clark's house, 329 E. 1730 S., Orem.
Actually, we will meet at his house, and then venture over to a nearby
park to eat, chat, exchange music, etc. (If the weather is bad, we will
stay at Lee's.) So mark Wednesday, May 29, at 6:30 p.m. on your
calendar.

Since the dinner is to be pot luck, we'd like those with last names

starting with A to M to bring a casserole or main dish (serving 16-20
people) and everybody else (N to Z) to bring a salad, vegetable plate,
or dessert. The drinks, plates, and utensils will be furnished by AGO.

If you have any music books or sheet music you would like to give away
or sell, please bring it so that we can exchange with each other.

After our dinner in the park, we will return to Lee's house to play his
organ and do more visiting and exchanging. Bring your organ shoes and
play something you have been working on or a favorite prelude or
postlude.

Be sure to invite your spouse or friend to come with you, and RSVP
Lella (489-4655), Lee (224-1591), or DeeAnn (377-4728) by Saturday,
May 25th, so that we will have a good idea of how many are coming.

See y'all there!

REPORT ON THE WORLD'S LARGEST ORGAN RECITAL
by DeeAnn Stone

It is with deep appreciation to everyone who made our chapter's
contribution to the World's Largest Organ Recital a success. There
were many people who came to witness the event--not only members
our chapter, but many BYU students and townspeople who joined us
for the celebration of AGO's 100th anniversary.

On behalf of all of us who attended, I would like to thank the
performers, all of whom made the recital such a memorable occasion.
It will be something I, personally, will always remember.

We appreciate the BYU Tenth Stake for sponsoring the event and
arranging for us to use the deJong Concert Hall.

Right at 4:00 p.m. MDT, Douglas Bush began
playing Bach's Toccata and Fugue in D Minor. As

Lella said in her remarks preceding the recital, it would have been

fascinating to hear, all at once, each chapter across the United

States play this as they began their recitals. This toccata and fugue

is always a favorite. Doug then played three delightful pieces from

colonial America, making us want to know where we could find copies

so that we, too, could play them.







